
 

Star of the Week Holiday Club 

We will be running a Holiday Club   

during the Easter break for children 

who attend St Philip’s as follows: 

Week Commencing  Monday 6th to 

Thursday 9th April 2020  

£15 per FULL day - 8.30am to 

5.00pm 

£8 per HALF day - flexible to individual 

requirements but no more than 4 

hours. 

Application forms can be found on the 

school website. 

Please note that places are filling up 

quickly, so complete your application 

form as soon as possible to avoid      

disappointment. 

We are very excited for this year’s Mother’s Day sale and are looking forward to working with the 

children to choose some perfect gifts to bring home.  

A quick reminder of the dates your children will be invited to visit the sale. 

 Tuesday 17th March - Years 3, 5 and 4 (Miss Boden only) 

 Wednesday 18th March - Years 1, 2 (Mrs Kirk and Miss Ramsey only) and Year 6 

 Thursday 19th March – Rec. and Year 2 (Mr Callaway only) and Y4 (Mrs Davidson and Miss 

McKinnon) 

 

Gifts priced from £1 and up to £4 will be available, please send any money in with your child in a 

sealed envelope with their name and Mother’s Day sale on it. As a reminder, to do our part for the 

environment, we won’t be providing any bags for the gifts so please send a bag with your child on 

the day.  

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘FAIRNESS’ 

RecD -      Caleb  

RecP -      Aiden  

RecV/W - Alex  

Y1L-          Sophie  

Y1B -        Jake  

Y1C -        Ben  

Y2K -        Amelia  

Y2R -        Isadora  

Y2C -        Jamie  

Y3E -        Jack  

Y3H -        Eva  

Y3W -        Isla  

Y4D -         Amy  

Y4Mc -       Amelie  

Y4B -    Joshua  

Y5A -         Dylan  

Y5T/B -     Harry  

Y5S -         Gabrielle  

Y6H -         Alice  

 Y6C -         Cameron  

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

When making online payments 

please ensure that the reference box is 

completed with the trip/club’s name and 

child’s surname. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 13th March 2020 

School closes on Friday 3rd April 

2020 & we return on Thursday 

16th April 2020. 

Friends of St Philip’s 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming 

Events  

March 

16th—Y4LD Peace Centre 

17th—Y4LMc Peace Centre 

17th-19th Mother’s Day 

Sale 

18th—Y4LB Peace Centre 

19th—Y2CR Class Worship 

at 9.00am 

24th-27th—Book Fair 

25th—PAN Performance 

26th—Y4LB Class Worship 

at 9.00am 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Football Tournament 

#Live Lent #LiveLent Caring for God’s 

Creation 
 

This week for our Lent Challenge we 

have been giving thanks for water. 

finding out how much water it takes 

to make items such as a pair of 

jeans or a hamburger. 

We have also been thinking about 

caring for our local waterways and 

how we can use fewer harmful 

chemicals in our daily lives. 

We have prayed to God for people 

who have experienced climate 

change. 

Our weekend challenge is to find out 

about charities providing clean water 

and toilets in poor communities. 

 

School Meals 

Just to remind parents/carers of children in Yrs 

3—6 , if you want to change your lunch        

preference for next half-term please inform us 

by email stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk 

no later than 30th March. 

On Monday, some of our year 3 and 

year 4 children took part in a football 

tournament at Culcheth. They played 

extremely well despite the poor 

weather conditions. They all showed 

brilliant perseverance battling 

through the wind and the rain to put 

on an excellent performance. 

Our player of the tournament was 

Ella who showed our value of 

fellowship, by keeping the team motivated through out. A big well done 

to every player that took part and thank you to all the friends and family 

who came out to support the children. 

FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE WE HAVE A POST BOX IN THE 

SCHOOL MAIN RECEPTION AREA WHICH YOU CAN USE 

IF THE SCHOOL OFFICE IS BUSY.  THIS IS EMPTIED 

DAILY. 

Please can parents send any email  enquiries to stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk  

All other school accounts are not monitored on a daily basis. 

Covid-19 - Coronavirus 

School will remain open until we are advised 

otherwise.   

Please note a letter was sent out by email 

today to all parents regarding Coronavirus 

Contingency Plans. You can also find this on 

our school website, on the homepage under 

’Latest News’. 

Further information can be found by clicking 

on the following links; 

h t t p s : / / w w w . g o v . u k / g o v e r n m e n t /

organisations/public-health-england  

h t t p s : / / w w w . g o v . u k / g o v e r n m e n t /

publications/coronavirus-action-plan  

h t t p s : / / w w w . y o u t u b e . c o m / w a t c h ?

v=bQCP7waTRWU&feature=youtu.be  

https://www.gov.uk/government/topical-

events/coronavirus-covid-19-uk-government

-response  
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